

Robyn George <evltownclerk@gmail.com>

Ellicottville Town Planning Board

1 message

Jake Northrup <jakenorthrup1@gmail.com> To: evltownclerk@gmail.com 17 November 2023 at 10:31

Dear Robyn George,

This morning I received a call from Greg Fitzpatrick about my interest in joining the town planning board. He said there would be some open positions coming available. I expressed my willingness to join the board to him and my excitement to be a part of the board. He asked that I send you a correspondence about wanting to be selected as one of the new oncoming members of the board. Please accept this as a confirmation to be selected for one of these open positions. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jake Northrup



Robyn George <evltownclerk@gmail.com>

Planning Board

1 message

Spencer Timkey <stimkey11@gmail.com>
To: Robyn George <evItownclerk@gmail.com>

6 December 2023 at 11:39

Hi Robyn,

I'm interested in the vacancy on the planning board. Thank you!

Spence

Spence Timkey
The Boardroom Snowboard Shop
i. @spence_timkey
c. 716.474.6599
www.boardsandpowder.com

Hello,

I'd like to be considered for the Ellicottville Planning Board vacancy - to fill the position. I grew up in Ellicottville and I am a current resident. I used to cover local board meetings for the paper and I remember Sis Signore and Nancy Rogan's insights to guide and protect the growth and maintenance with vision and framework. I have a great love for the beauty and nature of our town and in keeping true to the integrity it deserves.

Thank you for your time.

Julie Sergel 646 668 7077